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November 11, 2010

Mercer Darby Parrish

Email: darbs2001@aol.com

Dear Mr. Parrish, 


We received a signed fee agreement from you in May 2010 however we have not received your fee advance of $10,000.00.  We are assuming you are unable to provide that fee advance and that your legal needs have been addressed by other means.  Since you had a signed contract with the Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj, PC and you continued to call and receive advice from our attorneys, the attached invoice identifies the amount of money you owe the Firm for the guidance given to you under our contract. 

Your verbal agreement with me identified the fact that you would pay the requested fee advance in a timely manner.  Since we have not heard from you in over a month, we are notifying you that we no longer represent you and that your fee agreement is now voided.  Please send a cashiers check or money order in the amount of $490.00 made out to the Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj, PC and mail it to our office address:  1800 Diagonal Road, Suite 210, Alexandria, VA 22314. You could also pay by wire transfer (bank wire information available on request) or by credit card.  To make a credit card payment, please call Mr. Kenneth Nicholson, at 703-706-9566 for an over-the-phone transaction.  Our office hours are 9AM to 5PM Monday through Friday Eastern time. 


If you have any questions regarding this billing statement please do not hesitate to contact us.  You may leave me a phone message at 703-706-9566 or in the alternative via e-mail at haytham@puckettfaraj.com.  






Sincerely, 






Haytham Faraj, Esq. 






Partner 

Enclosure:


Invoice # 373 – May/June Consultations, dtd 27July10
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